
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

 

July 25, 2011 

 

TO:  District Superintendents 

  School Business Administrators 

 

SUBJECDT: Training and Resources – Pension and Health Benefit Reform Law 

 

The Division of Pensions will hold webinars in August for employer training on the Pension 

and Health Benefit Reform law, P.L. 2011, c.78.  Registration is through the links at the 

following website.  http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/pensions/reform-training-intro.shtml 

 

Also, information on the Pension and Health Benefits Reform law specific to PERS and 

TPAF is available at this link:  

http://www.state.nj.us/treasury/pensions/coltr11.shtml#ch78perstpaf. 

According to the Division, when available, revised publications and forms will be posted to 

the Division of Pensions and Benefits Web site at: www.state.nj.us/treasury/pensions   

If you have general questions regarding Chapter 78, P.L. 2011, or any of the information 

provided in this letter, contact the Division’s Employer Education Unit at (609) 292-7524, or 

e-mail the Division at: pensions.nj@treas.state.nj.us  
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